2025 WATER QUALITY REPORT
NOW AVAILABLE

At Fort Collins-Loveland Water District, delivering safe, high-quality water is our
top priority. We're proud to share that the 2025 Water Quality Report (covering
the 2024 calendar year) confirms our drinking water meets all state and federal
standards.

Our water, sourced primarily from the Poudre River and
Horsetooth Reservoir, along with a few additional sources,
is treated at the Soldier Canyon Water Filter Plant and the
City of Fort Collins. The water is then distributed to more
than 67,000 customers throughout our service area.

We remain committed to transparency and excellence in
water delivery. You can read the full report and learn more
about your water quality at: https://bit.ly/FCLWD2025report



https://bit.ly/FCLWD2025report

